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Important information for DVLA customers – GOV.UK

DVLA’s contact centre has been closed due to severe weather.

DVLA’s Contact Centre has been closed due to severe weather.

Due to the severe weather, our contact centre will be closed this afternoon,
Thursday 1 March, and also tomorrow, Friday 2 March.
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